
 

 

The Northampton County Electoral Board met on Thursday, May 6, 

2021 in the Voter Registration Office in Eastville. 

 

 PRESENT: JoAnne Fitchett, Vice Chair 

   JoAnne Clark, Secretary-via teleconference 

 

NOTE: There was no Republican member present because one has 

yet to be nominated by the Republican Party. 

 

 

 The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 10:33 A.M. A 

moment of silence was observed.  

 

Board and registrar welcomed Dennis O’Hara, the Republican 

nominee to the Electoral Board. He is still awaiting appointment 

from Judge Lewis.  

 

 The minutes of the Electoral Board meeting on April 1, 2021, 

having been reviewed by the Board were approved and signed. 

 

 Registrar and Board discussed Officers of Election for the 

June 8 Primary. After discussion, Board unanimously approved the 

list of Officers hereto attached.  

 

 Board adjourned the meeting at 10:42 am. after unanimously 

agreeing to meet again at 10:30, June 9, 2021, for the Canvass of 

the June 8, 2021, Democratic Primary.  

  

 

 

                         _____________________________             

                         JoAnn Clark, Secretary 

 

 

_________________________ 

JoAnne Fitchett, Vice Chair 

 

_________________________ 

 


